
 Dear Parents & Community 
 

It promises to be mild weather for our 2019 World of Music school concert this Friday. We look 

forward to having our community come together for the pizza picnic tea and to hear performances by 

our musical instrument students prior to the concert.  

Classes have been working very hard rehearsing their items with students excited to perform for their 

families.   

A reminder that it is a School Closure day on Monday - no students or staff at school.  This will 

provide an opportunity for both students and staff to ‘recharge’ ready for the busy weeks leading to 

the end of term. 

 

School Awards 
Each year we present citizenship and academic awards to students who have maintained a high level 

of achievements across the year.  

Academic Honour Board Awards are kindly sponsored by Mr Steve Murray, the Member for 

Davenport, and Ms Nicolle Flint, the Federal Member for Boothby. The IELP Honour Board Award is 

sponsored by Smartline Home Loans.  These awards will be announced at the school concert on 
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 BELLEVUE  HEIGHTS  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
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 Out of School Hours Care (OSHC): Telephone:   8278 9439      or     0401 121 798 
 CRICOS Provider Number: 00018A 

Bell Times 
  8.40am    Students can arrive 
  9:00am School starts 
10:55am Recess starts 
11:25am Recess ends 
  1:05pm Eat lunch in class 
  1:15pm Play time starts 
  1:50pm Lunch ends 
  3:30pm School ends 

COMING EVENTS FOR THE CALENDAR 

Monday ........ December 2 .... School Closure Day - NO STUDENTS AT SCHOOL 
       OSHC AVAILABLE - BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL 
Thursday ...... December 5 ..... Junior Field Naturalists’ final meeting in school hall at 7pm 
Monday ........ December 9 ..... Raffle tickets and money due back to school office   
      (Drawn Thursday at assembly) 
Tuesday ....... December 10 ... EOY excursions to Kingston Park (JP) & Marion Outdoor Pool (MP) 
Wednesday .. December 11 ... Year 7 Graduation 
Thursday ...... December 12 ... Farewell Assembly and raffle draw 
Friday ........... December 13 ... EOY North Wing excursion to Adelaide Aquatic Centre 
  Last day of school.  School finishes at 2.30pm. 
Tuesday January 28  First school day for 2020 
 

Friday          November 29    School concert:   The World of Music       
Formal Lessons finish at 1pm                                Two performances - 9.30am and 6pm 

Tickets on sale from the office now 



Friday night along with the French Award and 

the students who have achieved a School 

Medal this year. 

Citizenship Awards are donated by the 

Coromandel Valley Rotary Club and will be 

announced at the Year 7 Graduation on 

Wednesday 11 December.    

Thank you to these generous sponsors. 

The names of winners are entered onto the 

Honour Board and / or appear in our annual 

school leadership album located in our school 

office area.  

 

Classes 2020 
Classes are in the process of being finalised for 

2020.  A letter will be sent home early next 

week informing you of your child’s class 

placement for 2020 along with the name of their 

teacher where this is known.  Some staff are 

yet to be appointed. On Friday 6 December  

students will have a transition time in their new 

class meeting their new teacher and 

classmates.  

 

Kind regards 

Marie-Louise, Mary and Birgit 
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PRINCIPAL   AWARDS 
Each fortnight Principal’s Awards are earned by 
students for displaying attributes of  the following: 
achievement, caring, collaboration, showing initiative, 
citizenship or persistence. 
The following students have earned Principal 
Awards: 
Anne, Yonatan, Elicia, Hayley, Ryder, Leah, 
Dekat, Corben, Fraser, Felix, Ollie, Tobi, Max, Felix, Adnan & 
Barnabas. 

 

Awards for Excellence Recipients 
This fortnight the following students earned a certificate:   
Hope, Mirza, Erin, Corben & Zane. 

Assembly  
Monday 18 
November 

PREMIER’S  READING  CHALLENGE 
Mid year students participated in the Premier’s Reading Challenge.   
The certificates and medals have now been distributed.  Below are names of some of our senior students and 
their achievements: 

 
 

 

Assembly  
Monday  25  
November 

8 YEARS  -  HALL OF  FAME  &   
    Reader for Life certificate 

 Alissa, Sophie & Fuyan. 
 

7 YEARS  -  HALL OF  FAME  
Sally, Makayla, Tenzin, Suleiman, Saskia, Ottilie, 
Matilda & Alice. 

 
6 YEARS  -  LEGEND 

Harper, Tahlia, Takumi, Eva, Katherine, Elicia, Cohen,  
Astelle, Ivy, Chloe, Sasha, Sarangi & Insha. 

9 YEARS -  HALL OF FAME & 
   Reader for Life Certificate 

Fraser & Corben.  
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SCHOOL CONCERT REMINDER 
Have you got your ticket yet?  

A reminder that you need tickets for the evening 
concert session at 6pm. 
There is limited seating and we have only allocated  
2 tickets per family.  
Seating is for adults only – small children must sit on 
an adult lap. 
 

Tickets cost $5  and need to be pre 
purchased from school by Friday 1pm. 

No ticket sales or ‘extra’ seating  
will be available on the night. 

Bring tickets on the night as your entry. 
 

No tickets are required for the  
morning (9.30) session. 

News from the Resource 
Centre 

It is that time of year when we stocktake 
all of our library and teaching resources. 
All student library books are to be 
returned by the end of Week 7 (this 
week) and all take home readers are to 
be returned by Week 8. 
Stocktake is a huge and time consuming task and we 
would appreciate if families could support us by 
ensuring their children return all books. 
Many thanks. 

Marie Groen - Library staff 

 

A MESSAGE FROM 
SOCIAL WORK STUDENTS 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
 

After almost two terms working together with 
Bellevue Heights Primary School community, we 
would like to bid farewell to teachers, staff and 
parents. 
 

In these two terms we have worked together with 
teachers, students and parents through various 
activities such as Friendship Table, What’s The 
Buzz (Social-Emotional Learning), R U OK Day, 
Friendship Medal Project, in-class support and 
excursions. It was a rewarding and great learning 
experience for us to witness how a small act of 
caring can increase wellbeing. 
 

                 
 

We would like to thank you all for the opportunity 
and support during our placement. We have truly 
enjoyed working with our remarkable students and 
the school community. We wish you all a very best 
of luck and a festive holiday! 

 

 
Warm regards 

Wendy & Silvia 

NO PHOTOGRAPHS or VIDEOS to be taken of the concert  by families or friends 

9:30 am Morning performance starts.  

1:00 pm Students  may be picked up from classrooms with parental  consent. 

3:30 pm All remaining students dismissed from school. 

4:30 pm All students can return with their parents after this time. 

Students to be under family supervision during this time. 

Food and Entertainment -  Pizza and drinks will be available from 4.30 pm 
onwards and our Instrumental music students and the senior school choir will 
be performing near the Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) in the middle 
of the school. 

6:00 pm Concert starts – students stay with class groups until the end of the concert.    
Please arrange with your child’s class teacher if you need to leave before the end of the concert. 
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FOR  ALL  EVENTS  LISTED,  FURTHER  INFORMATION  CAN  BE  OBTAINED  FROM  THE  SCHOOL  OFFICE 
Groups advertising in community news are not necessarily endorsed by the school. 

Families need to use their own discretion whether to seek more information about them. 

BELLEVUE  HEIGHTS  JUNIOR  FIELD  NATURALISTS’  CLUB 
This club is only one of two in Adelaide and is a nature club for children 5 yrs upwards and is affiliated with the Field 
Naturalists’ Society of SA.   Last meeting for 2019 Thursday December 5 at 7:00pm . 
Contact is Rona Sakko 0419827723 ronadel@dodo.com.au 

CHRISTMAS  STOCKING  RAFFLE 
 

Have you seen our HUGE Christmas  
stocking in the school office? 

It’s way bigger than our children !!! 
 

Each year staff organise a Christmas stocking raffle to help raise money for 
school projects. In previous years we have purchased a pod of iPads and extra 
tablets for classrooms and  ‘Lego We Do’ kits.  
 

Booklets of 10 tickets have gone home and we ask if families could please 
help us by selling the tickets and returning them with the money to the school 
office by Monday 9 December.   
 

The raffle is drawn at the school assembly on Thursday 12 December.  If you 
didn’t get a raffle book or would like some more tickets please come into the 
office and get some.  

All proceeds go toward school projects.   

OSHC CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

Monday 9 December 
3.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

 

OSHC will celebrate Christmas with a party to be held in the 
activity room during After School Hours. If your child comes to either BSC or 
ASC they are welcome to come along. We will supply party food, drinks and 

games for 1hour. Please book with Mira or school office staff by Wednesday 4 
December for catering purposes. The cost will be standard half session fee if 
picked up at 4.30/4.45pm. If the children already attend ASC on that Monday, 

they will be automatically booked in. Parents are also welcome. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you all  
for lots of fun. 

 
Mira, Dani, Vicki, Jacqui, Taya & Sheena. 

 

 

 

A  VERY  MERRY  

CHRISTMAS  TO  ALL  OUR   

CHILDREN  AND  THEIR  FAMILIES 


